
Groton Greenway Committee 

Open Session Minutes, July 16, 2015 

Town Hall 

 

David Pitkin called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM at the Town Hall.  Members Marion Stoddart 

and Carol Coutrier were present. 

 

Upon a motion by Marion Stoddartt, seconded by Carol Coutrier, it was  

 

VOTED:  to accept the minutes of the June 18, 2015, Groton Greenway meeting. 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

I. Nod Road Project 

No update. 

II. New Member Candidates for Greenway Committee 

 Craig may have a suggestion from the Groton School.  David will contact Craig. 

 Matt McCracken was suggested. 

III. Town Charter Review 

 We have until Sept. 18 to give feedback. 

IV. Fitch’s Bridge and Horses 

 Marion spoke with Judy Lorimer, and she would like a sign on both sides of the 

bridge, “Do not pass when horses are on the bridge”. 

 Rubber matting is not a good idea.  Non skid paint down the middle of the bridge 

was suggested. 

V. Milkweed Planting Project 

 Marion will ask Alison to get a quote to buy seeds for planting. 

VI. River Festival 

 David has written an article for the newspaper thanking everyone for River Festival 

participation. 

 Carol requested that Dimitri Tripodakis be included in the article to thank him for 

conducting the juggling workshop. 

 

The next Groton Greenway Committee meeting will be held on Sept. 17, 2015, at 7 PM 

 

Upon a motion by Marion Stoddart, seconded by Carol Coutrier, it was 

VOTED: to adjourn 

The vote was unanimous. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Carol Coutrier 


